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                      April 15, 2019 
 

 Information Letter no. 12-2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
We are pleased to announce that the EFC COMEX has approved The EFC 
Calendar for 2019/2020 season.  
 
For your convenience we have prepared this calendar with two versions. The first 
is traditional, second version contains all FIE tournaments, divided into age 
categories and weapons per each month. We will update the calendar by adding 
the U23 and U14 tournaments soon. 
 
If any changes, due to random or organizational reasons are changed in the 
calendar, I will inform you immediately. 
 

 
  Best regards, 

 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SŁUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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